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Nay Williams

From: Alan Radford

Sent: 22 May 2009 12:39

To: May Williams

Cc: Peter Vangeersdaele; Stuart Perry

Subject: RE: Street Traders 4/26(172) Mr Russell Perren
Hello May,

I have taken a look at his application and have a number of concerns.

Firstly, there are a number of mobile traders already operating within the pedestrianised area of Halesowen. These
units are the source of a number of complaints from members of the public, some of whom view them as an
obstruction.

The locations indicated within the application appear to coincide with sites where other traders are already established
and | feel that to add to the number of units would only add to the ‘clutter' of the area at a time when we are, as a
highway section, being encouraged to remove unnecessary items of street furniture.

one of the sites are within the area designated as access for emergency vehicles, this in turn presents its own set of
aroblems. Another location appears to be on or very close to, the entertainment square. Given the nature of the
proposed unit, { would be reluctant to agree to the siting of a food unit at this point, particularly given the problems
wxperienced with the cleaning of this area.

The site suggested near 'lceland’ would create further problems for ourseives as there is at present a static trader who
we are dealing with regarding the issue of obstruction of the highway. The granting of a traders licence to this applicant
would, | feel, undermine our position in trying to deal with this matter.

Regards
Alan
vvvvv Qriginal Message-----
From: May Williams
Sent: 20 May 2009 11:43
To: m.boyd@west-midlands.pnin.police.uk; Fooed_CccSafety DUE; Terry Caowley; Alan Radford; Stuart Perry; Julie Jones (L&P_CP)
Cc: Kay Dewinski
Subject: Street Fraders 4/26(172) Mr Russell Perren
<< Fife: Application Form.pdf >> << File: Plans for Halesowen.pdf >> << Fife: Picture
of trailer.pdf >>

Hello everyone,

Please see attached application for the grant of a street traders permit in respect of the
above organisation. From looking at the plans this gent would like to frade in Halesowen.

Could | please have your comments within 14 days of this e-mail or as soon as possible.

Many Thanks

May Williams
Licensing Clerk
Ex:5380



